
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Parowan City Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public 

hearing Wednesday February 7, 2024 at 6:00 P.M at the Parowan City Offices, 35 East 100 North, for the 

purpose of accepting comments concerning a proposed amendment to the Parowan City’s General Plan 

4.0 Transportation 4.3 Active Transportation Facilities.  For information on the amendments, please 

contact the City Office.   

The public is invited to participate.  If you need special accommodations, please notify the City Office 

(435) 477-3331.   This notice is published on the Utah Public Meeting Notice Website 

(www.utah.gov.pmn/), Parowan City’s Website (parowan.org) and at the Parowan City Offices (35 East 

100 North).  

 

Posted this 10th day of January, 2024  

 

      _________________________________________ 

      Judy Schiers, Planning and Zoning Secretary 

http://www.utah.gov.pmn/

